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Newsletter : 14th July 

2023 

 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Resilience 

Mag 7:  Believes in 

themselves  

Dear Parents 
As I am writing this newsletter it is hard to believe that next week sees the final week for this academic school year.  
Transition 
Over the last few weeks we have seen Year 6 visit their secondary school ready for September. We have been working hard 
to make sure that the children are well prepared for the next stage of education whether that be in another school or another 
class within our school. During school transitions this week, your child got to meet their new peers and their new teacher. 
Next week on Tuesday 18th July we are holding an open afternoon after school. Please come and talk to your child’s   
teacher if you have any questions about your child’s Annual Report and also it is an opportunity to meet your child’s new 
class teacher. 
 
Summer fete 
Thank you for your support last Saturday at our Summer fete. While the weather was disappointing I know it didn’t dampen 
spirits and I know the game cards were a particular success. Money raised will be helping to put playground markings      
outside to encourage children to play games at lunch time. 

 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our PTA. This year they have organised and arranged events that will have 
raised much needed funds for the school. Thank you for all of your attendance at these events and for the way you have 
supported the school events throughout this year. The PTA have contributed to school trips, residentials and providing 
books for the school library. 
 
Class assemblies 
It has been a pleasure to be able to watch the children share their learning with you during class assemblies this term. On 
occasions we have had some nerves but have seen children grow in confidence during these assemblies. Thank you for 
coming to support your children and we look forward to continuing these next year. 
 
Parent questionnaire 
We are grateful to all the parents who have filled in the parent questionnaires. Please see the link below and remember 
there are paper copies available at the school office. Your feedback is important to us. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FfR4A9JZvoctliN1Ar5MW5w76ckBh5v5REgt4Mq09Uc/edit 

 
Goodbye  
 This term we are also sadly saying goodbye to Mrs Shipman who is moving on to a new challenge. Mrs Shipman has been 
a great member of the school Pastoral team for a number of years now. She has been a massive support to many of you 
and has always had the children’s best interest at heart.  We wish her all the best and hope that she is able to stay in touch 
with the school in the future. We wish her well and I look forward to seeing her again sometime in the future. 
 
Next week - Sports day  
 I look forward to seeing many of you at next week’s sports days. Please be aware that we remain in charge of your children 
at all times and you are invited as spectators. 
 
I hope you have a great weekend. 
 
Mrs Young 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FfR4A9JZvoctliN1Ar5MW5w76ckBh5v5REgt4Mq09Uc/edit
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Mia for always sitting nicely on the carpet  

Elodie for always doing her very best in nursery 

Aria for always being a superstar in nursery 

Sophia for amazing letter formation  Riley for amazing letter formation  

Max for believing in himself  Oakley for believing in himself  

Tommy for working hard and trying his best this week.  

Twyla for being a Seven Fields role model  

Jessica for always following the Magnificent Seven.  

Bear for working hard and trying his best  

Lucas for showing resilience in his end of unit math test.  Kayden for great English work!  

Anda- Maria  for settling to learn quickly  

Korey for independence in PSHE this week 

Riley for encouraging others  

Leonie settling to learn quickly  

Landan for great effort in Maths  

Jack for amazing problem solving in Maths 

Jayden for trying to be more independent in his work  

Gracie-Belle for a great improvement in her writing  

Alexia or trying really hard on her tests  Ben for working really hard on all tasks 

Laila for being an outstanding role model of a pupil Joshua  for his dramatical improvement in his behaviour.  

Jaxon for working hard in his tests this week  

Thomas for showing great resilience this week  

Scarlett for having a great attitude to learning this week  

Aimee for always supporting others and being a great 
friend  

Isiah for creating a great piece of work of art work  Tyler for putting good effort into his artwork and showing  
resilience  

Tommy for his enthusiasm when singing  

Amirah for awesome reading results 

 

 

Evie-Mae for trying really hard with her phonics   

Certificate nominations are as follows: 

Keep up the good work 
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Dojos gained this week                   
w/c 26.06.23 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 68 Jaxson 8 

Miss Mitchell 219 Victoria 15 

Miss Goss 339 Alex 38 

Miss Grimwood 164 Lucas 22 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 238 Ella-Rose 24 

Mrs Hurst/Miss 
Roberts  374 Logan DV 30 

Miss Peapell 288 TJ 22 

Mr Bagley 104 Laila-Mia 10 

Miss Martin 345 Ethan 17 

Mrs Shipman/Mr 
Quinn 321 Riley 91 

Mr Donnelly 311 Kynan 63 

Dojos gained this week 
w/c 23.06. 23 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 90 Darcie-Belle 6 

Miss Mitchell 86 Max 7 

Miss Goss 487 Lily-Mae 54 

Miss Grimwood 100 Blayde 17 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 151 Ella-Rose 22 

Mrs Hurst/Miss 
Roberts  242 Cory 17 

Miss Peapell 327 Jae-Jay 22 

Mr Bagley 185 Lexi-May 11 

Miss Martin 451 Thomas 22 

Mr Donnelly/Mr 
Quinn/Mrs      
Shipman 380 Justin 26/Layla 21 

Well done to Victoria, Ella-Rose, TJ, Laila, Mia, Kynan,      
Logan, Ethan, Jaxson, Alex and Lucas for having the 
most dojos in class this week. Keep up the fab work  

Congratulations to Max, Lily-Mae, Justin, Lexi-May, Jae-
Jay, Ella-Rose, Layla, Thomas and Cory for receiving the 
most dojos this week in their class 
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Attendance  

Fireflies 85.49 

Bumblebees 86.25 

Robins 87.00 

Sparrows 83.33 

Wrens 89.05 

Puffins 92.33 

Kingfishers 90.71 

Hummingbirds 87.33 

Falcons 96.30 

Kestrels 91.05 

Eagles 90.59 

Attendance  

Fireflies 89.80 

Bumblebees 87.92 

Robins 91.50 

Sparrows 91.11 

Wrens 91.50 

Puffins 88.00 

Kingfishers 91.07 

Hummingbirds 94.67 

Falcons 96.67 

Kestrels 87.80 

Eagles 95.88 

                 W/C 26.06.23                                                                                                                                            W/C 10.07.2023 

       Winners                                                              Winners 

     Falcons           Falcons 

House Points 

Snowdon 68 

Slieve Donard 58 

Scafell Pike 75 

Ben Nevis 72 
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Gallery 
Sleepover 

Year 3 and 4 took part in a sleepover at school where 
they played games, made s’mores and had a great    

evening together. Thank you to the staff who gave up 
their time to help support the children during this fun 

activity. 
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Young Carers 

children in our young  

carers group painted and 

decorated plant pots 

with Holly  
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CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

  KS1                         
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RECEPTION 
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Children in   
reception class 

have been 
making     

lighthouses  

 

HUMMINGBIRDS 
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Freestyling football 
 

Falcons and 
Hummingbirds 

Science experiment 
where they made        

volcanoes erupt using 
baking powder and     

vinegar 
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School Fete 

Saturday 8th July  
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Our children in Early years have been    
making recycled paper together  
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Congratulations to the performing arts group 
for their wonderful showing of The Greatest 
Show. Together with Mr Bagley they have 
worked incredibly hard and we are very proud 
of them as this was a first for Seven Fields. 

Here's to many more future productions  
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Congratulations to TJ, Leo and Riley for 

winning the behaviour cup   
Well done to Jesse, Brielle, Joey and Miya for winning golden    

tokens for their book reviews                              

 

30.06.2023 

30.06.2023 

Anda-Maria, Harry, Oscar and Landan received their 
bronze house badges today 

30.06.2023 

Jack, Jayden and Cory received their silver 
house badges 

30.06.23 

Oliver has reached 90 house points and received 
his gold house badge today  

            30.06.23 

Kaurasi was one of our lucky pupils whose artwork was sent to 
an art exhibition in Oxford and he was chosen as a winner to 

receive a new sketchbook and a hobbycraft voucher. 

Congratulations Kaurasi we look forward to      
seeing future art projects from you 



 15 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jaxon who received 
the behaviour cup this week for trying his 

best in lessons and participating really 
well during transitions this week. 

2 more of our students have received 

their gold badge for reaching 90 house 

points. A huge well done to Dylan and 

Frankie 

Alex, Riley, Lily-Mae, Leonie, Lilly, Caidyn, Olivia and Twyla have all reached 30 house points and 

were given their bronze badges today in assembly 

Well done everyone  



 16 

 

 

Community Page  

 


